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SERENITY COURT 

Happy Holidays everyone 

We will be meeting on the 3rd of December, that will be our Christmas Meeting. It will be a Holiday 

theme colors Red, Green and Blue. There will be a Dinner before at 6 and the cost is $10.00 

Serenity is doing a See Fundraiser for the court. Just go on to the Serenity Facebook page click on the 

flyer and right above it is the link to ordering from See’s. The nice part about this page is that you can 

order gift cards from See’s. Think about how convenient that is. 

Our meeting in Jan is on the 21st. and our Feb meeting is on the 4th. 

Then we will see each other at Grand Court. 

Everyone have a Happy and Safe Thanksgiving  

 

HL Rebecca Darrow PRM Serenity Court #25. 
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Article Guidelines The deadline is the 15th of each month preceding the date of issue for news items and photographs. 

I begin working on the newsletter immediately. NO LATE ARTICLES.  

EMAIL ADDRESS: activitysheet@caamaranth.org 

Do Not send your article from a conversational stream (Articles become hard to see and get lost). Please only put the name of your Court (or committee) 

in the subject line. Articles are easiest to cut and paste when emailed as a word doc or a GOOGLE DOCUMENT. 

Email your pictures and FLYERS as a jpg attachment. 

(Please do not include pictures in the body  

or your article unless saved as a jpg file) 

December 

  7 Grand Court Holiday Party in the South 

14 Crescent Court Official Visit 

January 

26 Strike Out Diabetes 

 

Upcoming Advance Nights 

December 2024 

13 Mission Bell 

18 Loyalty Court  
January 2025 

18 Anchor Court 

February 2025 

1 Fremont Court 

mailto:activitysheet@caamaranth.org
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GOLDEN CROWN 
 

Greetings from Golden Crown Court! 

Happy December! 

Our October meeting was a blast thanks to our fun members! We held a costume contest, 

thanks to SK Thumper, and challenged our members to have some fun. Well, they did not 

disappoint. Our costume winner was HL Vanessa in her darling unicorn outfit. We had plenty of 

challengers, but Vanessa won hands down. Plus, we had lots of laughs and lots of fun. 

Step Out Walk in Long Beach was a great time. The day was a bit foggy, but that didn’t damper 

our enthusiasm at our booth. We handed out crown headbands, sugar free candy and water 

and talked about the great research that Amaranth funds provide. We cannot wait until 2025 to 

participate again. 

We were so fortunate at our November Zoom gathering to have ADF President HL Charlene 

Tucker join us! She shared the good news about our 5 research grants and what is in store for 

2025. Thanks, Charlene, for joining us! At our November meeting we had a wonderful 

Thanksgiving potluck with HL Vickie in charge. She did a great job planning and decorating! So 

awesome! We also collected food items and socks for The Midnight Mission. Our members are 

so generous and we cannot thank them enough! 

In December we have a large group going to Citrus College’s Christmas Is. This is an event that 

our members and friends look forward to every year. Plus, we get to hang out and relax with 

each other. Such good times! Join us for our December Zoom on December 5! 

See you at our December events! 

December 

12/5 Golden Crown Court Zoom 8:00 pm 

12/8 Christmas Is 

12/19 Golden Crown Court Meeting 7:30 pm, 6:30 pm Potluck Theme: Holiday 
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EUREKA  COURT 

Anon
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Please help support Beehive Sacramento Court in this Fun Pasta fundraiser for our Diabetes 
Research Philanthropy.  Every penny earned goes to this important cause.  

  
This is a flash sale for a few weeks as the company closes for the holidays in mid-December and 

sales after our deadline of 12-15-24 will not be processed.  The company will be back at work 01-06-
2025.  We plan on having another sale mid-winter for those who would like holiday shaped pasta for 
Valentine’s Day, etc. 

  
All products are made in Tennessee, U.S.A. and have a shelf life of 2 years. 
  
All orders over $65 receive free shipping and our group earns 40%!! Consider combining your order 

with a friend or placing a group order to take advantage of the free shipping and get some holiday 
shopping done early. They have pasta for everyone: holidays, sports, animals, gourmet, gift sets, even 
soups & chili.  

  
Fundraiser ends 12-15-2024. 
  
Use this link to place an order and please share it far and wide.  

https://my.funpastafundraising.com/2024-fall-beehive-sacramento-court-no-85-order-of-the-
amaranth/peggy-glander 

  
If you have any questions, please contact H.L. Peggy Glander at 530-345-0743 landline. Sorry, no 

cell reception at my house, but text to 530-570-2113. 
  
Thank you for your support, 
Beehive Sacramento Court, No. 85 

 

  

https://my.funpastafundraising.com/2024-fall-beehive-sacramento-court-no-85-order-of-the-amaranth/peggy-glander
https://my.funpastafundraising.com/2024-fall-beehive-sacramento-court-no-85-order-of-the-amaranth/peggy-glander
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Anchor Court 
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GRAND ROYAL MATRON, H.L. Cindi Tabrisky 
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GRAND ROYAL PATRON, S.K. Elmer Grospe 

 

175th Communication of Grand Lodge  
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99th Grand Guardian Council of CA Job’s Daughters International 
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Grand Associate Matron 
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Grand Associate Patron – SK JD Hammett 

 
Happy Hanukkah - Merry Christmas - Happy Winter Solstice - Happy Whatever Season You Like 

Happy New Year and happy whatever you celebrate!!! Do it with love and joy in your heart. 
 

We have finished Thanksgiving, and I hope that you paused and thought of the many blessings 

that you have in your daily life.  Thanksgiving is that special time when we take time to give thanks. 
I have so many things to be thankful for and one of the main things is being a member of Amaranth 

and having all of you in my life. 
 

Now we move on to the holiday season of Christmas and Hanukkah!  I can't wait for the week of 

Thanksgiving as I begin putting up our holiday decorations.  Ok I am one of those people that has 

to decorate everything.  If you come to visit us and sit too long, I will decorate you. 
 

I love taking my holiday decorations out.  I have so many special ones and each one carries a special 

memory of loved ones here and those that are no longer with us.  I take time to recall each one that 

is so dear to me.  It doesn't make me sad it makes me so happy that I have such wonderful memories. 

 

The "Sounds of the Season" are playing while I go about the task of decorating.  I can even be heard 
singing!!!!  Maybe that is not such a good thing, but I have fun. 

 

Once the decorations are up it is time to start the holiday baking.  In our home I make not only sugar 

holiday cookies but sugar free as well.  Love the smell of freshly baked cookies 
 - love the taste even more. 

 

Then we move on to writing the holiday cards.  It is not uncommon for me to write over 100 cards. 
Hallmark cards love me - I think I am their best customer. 

 
As we move into this special time of the year, take time to spend with your family, friends and your 

family of the heart.  Be sure to let them know what a blessing they are to you. 
I wish you the happiest of holidays and very happy, healthy prosperous New Year. 

 

In closing I want to share this fun "Twas the Night Before Christmas" with you.  Growing up 
in NM we always added it to our holiday reading along with the traditional reading. 

 
Love, hugs and prayers 
JD 
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THE NOCHE BEFORE CHRISTMAS 

 
'Twas the noche before Christmas and all through the casa,  

Not a creature was stirring-Caramba!  Que pasa? 
Los ninos were tucked away in their camas, 
Some in long underwear, some in pajamas, 

While hanging the stockings with mucho cuidado 
In hopes that old Santa would feel obligado 

To bring all children, both buenos and malos, 
A nice batch of dulces and other regalos. 

Outside in the yard there arose such a grito 
That I jumped to my feet like a frightened cabrito. 

I ran to the window and looked out afuera,  
And who in the world do you think that it era? 
Saint Nick in a sleigh and a big red sombrero 

Came dashing along like a crazy bombero. 

And pulling his sleigh instead of venados  
Were eight little burros approaching volados. 

I watched as they came and this quaint little hombre  
Was shouting and whistling and calling by nombre: 

"Ay Pancho, ay Pepe, ay Cuco, ay Beto,  

   Ay Chato, ay Chopo, Macuco, y Nieto!" 

Then standing upright with his hands on his pecho  
He flew to the top of our very own techo. 

With his round little belly like a bowl of jalea, 
He struggled to squeeze down our old chiminea, 

Then huffing and puffing at last in our sala, 
With soot smeared all over his red suit de gala, 
He filled all the stockings with lovely regalos- 

For none of the ninos had been very malos.   

Then chuckling aloud, seeming very contento,  

He turned like a flash and was gone like the viento.   

And I heard him exclaim, and this is verdad,  
"Merry Christmas to All, and Feliz Navidad!" 
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GRAND CONDUCTRESS, H.L. Rondel Besner 

Ho Ho Ho! What is Santa’s favorite fruit? Sugar Plums. Hahaha. Sugar plums? That reminds me of the 

Nutcracker Ballet. How about you? The ballet reminds me of when I was a little girl and performed in 

the ballet, I was one of the Russian dolls. Those were the days. 

The holidays are a time to reflect on everything that has happened over the year. It makes you appreciate 

your family you are born into and the family you choose. This past year I’ve been very blessed. My 

family has been busy traveling, they’ve been rewarded for their many accomplishments, and have spent 

some time hanging out. We’ve traveled, we’ve played and visited family and friends. I’ve been blessed 

to have traveled to Grand Courts and Supreme Sessions as well as multiple receptions, including when 

SK Ernie was announced as my Supreme Mom’s choice. I was blessed to have JD as my chairman for 

the Queen Christina at the zoo where I was able to announce SK Connor as my chosen one. 

This has been a fun year, and I look forward to spending time at home during the holidays with my 

family. I wish for you much love during the holidays and don’t forget to stay on the nice list. I wish you 

a happy and merry everything! 

Let me leave you with a little Santa 

joke. What did the elves call Santa 

when he accidentally stepped on a 

bag of cashews? A nutcracker! 

 

Giraffe wishes, 

HL Rondel Bezner Grand 

Conductress 



 
 

GRAND ASSOCIATE CONDUCTRESS, H.L. Sue Ann Shamas 

Hls and SKs, 

Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and Happy New Year! I hope that everyone is enjoying the 
holidays. As the song says, “it is the happiest time of the year”. 
This has been a busy time for Amaranth. There have been OVs and Advance nights. 
The Grand line officers have been traveling up and down the state for the last couple of 
months. There are four more Advance nights, and I think three more OVs. It has been fun to 
see who will be serving with HL Joji and SK JD. Members of the courts and visitors to the 
courts have been excited to see who is serving. Besides the Grand Officers, Committee 
members have also been announced. 

December 7th is the Christmas party in the south. I hope that I see members from all the 
Courts on that day. It should be a lot of fun. This is a Ways and Means fundraiser for  Grand 
Court. We need everyone to help with this fundraiser. If we do not have money for Grand 
Court, we will not be able to have a Grand Court.  Also, if you are planning on attending Grand 
Court in February, we need you to stay at the hotel. It helps pay for our Grand Court. Please 
try to support the meal plan. 

In closing, I want to wish everyone a Blessed Holiday season and Happy New Year!! 

 

Angel and Dove love, 

HL Sue Anne Shamas, Grand Associate Conductress 

 

 

  



 
 

 
December 

 
 
 
Beehive-Sacramento 

 17th Zenaida Dumlao  
 27th Theresa Cagampan  
Black Diamond 
 10th Rosario “Sherrie” Gordovez 
 18th Marylou Calalang 

22nd  Sheila Cabrera-Martinez 
  
Candlelight 
 13th Theresa Friburg 
 13th Donna Josue 
 18th Merribeth Munyan 
 31st Barbara Anne Logan 
 
Crescent  

11 Marlene Tagatae 
12 James Bonnin 

 
Eureka 
 29th Heidi Quintrell  
  
Loyalty 
 5th Eileen Miars 
 24th Leland Routt 
 29th Patricia Schilder  

 
 

 
 

 
Fremont 

 7th Rick Cervantes 
18th Miguel Olmos 
19th Kathi Brant 

 21st Bonnie Brooks 
 30th  Aurora Pasion 
 30th Howard Mann 
 31st Mary Larsen 
 

Golden Crown 
 6th Rhea Turek 
 13th Sandra Alderman 
 16th Janet Butler 
 19 Anita Gutierrez 
 27th Janice Mann 
 28th Cynthia Cleghorn 
 30th Victoria Canfield 
 

Heritage/Golden Crown 
14 Lillian Worton 

 23 Jan Eperson 
  

Serenity 
 19th Gladys Sowers 
 28th Janet Rigney 
 30th John Star

 
 

  



 
 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

  



 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Golden 

Crown 

Golden 

Crown 

Member, Carol Stansbury , who by the way is Grand Conductress of FL Grand Court 

 



 
 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 


